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Tuesday 3rd September 2024 

 
 A message from Mrs Williams 
 

Welcome back to school! We are excited to greet you all tomorrow morning and keen 
to get going with our learning! 

Look out for our weekly newsletters; they come out on a Friday.  
 
 

 
  

  
 

Parent Information  
 

We would like to invite you into school for a 
short information session with the class 

teachers on the following days. 
 

Thursday 5th September  
Year 1 and 2: 3.15pm  
Year 3 and 4: 3.40pm  

 
Monday 9th September  

Year 6: 3.15pm 
  

Wednesday 11th September:  
Year 5: 3.15pm 

 
The sessions will consist of a short 

PowerPoint and opportunity for questions.  
If you are not able to make the session, the 

PowerPoints will be added to the class 
pages on the website and you are able to 
ask the class teachers questions at drop 

off, pick up or through email.    

PE  
 

PE will start from Monday 9th 
September.  All classes will have PE 
with TA Sports on Wednesdays then 

an additional session each week. 
 

Year 1 Wednesday Thursday 

Year 2 Monday Wednesday 

Year 3 Wednesday Friday 

Year 4 Tuesday Wednesday 

Year 5 Monday Wednesday 

Year 6 Wednesday Thursday 

 
Mr Hood will be in touch with 

Reception parents to let you know 
when PE will start for Willow and 

Cherry Class. 
 

Children will come to school in their 
PE kit: 

 

• Plain navy or black shorts 

• White T-Shirt with or without the 
school logo 

• Trainers 

• Black or navy tracksuit (jogging 
bottoms and jumper) optional for 
outdoor activities 

 
 
 

School Hours 
School gates open at 8.35am 

Classroom doors open at 8.40am 
School gates closed at 8.50am 

 
Any late arrivals, please report to the main 

office. 
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